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HOLIDAY MESSAGE FROM DISTRICT 142 

 
Dear Sisters and Brothers: 

 

The holiday season is upon us and once again it is a time for reflection, gratitude, and celebration. It's a moment to cherish the bonds 

we've forged, the challenges we've overcome, and the achievements we've made together. We indeed have a lot to be thankful for.  

 

Throughout this year, your dedication, hard work, and solidarity have been the pillars of our union's strength. We could not have achieved 

any of our many successes without your unwavering support.  

 

We recognize that we are an air transport district, with members employed at airlines and airport service companies. Many of you will 

be working through the holidays, including long hours away from your home and families. You are especially on our minds as we 

celebrate the season, and we thank you for your dedication and commitment.  

 

On behalf of the officers and staff of District Lodge 142, I extend heartfelt wishes for a joyous holiday season and a prosperous New 

Year. May it be filled with peace, happiness, and togetherness with your loved ones. 

 

Happy Holidays! 

 

John M. Coveny, Jr. 
President/Directing General Chair 

IAM District 142 
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cc:  R. Johnsen, General Vice-President, Air Transport Territory 

 E. Fraser, Chief of Staff, Air Transport Territory 

 T. Regan, Airline Coordinator, Air Transport Territory 

J. Carlson, Air Transport Coordinator 

 DL 142 Executive Board 

 

 

POST ON ALL IAM BULLETIN BOARDS 


